
State of Israel Boncls 
DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION FOR /SRAEL 

215 PARK AVENUE SOUTH, NEW YORK.N. Y. 10003 OREGON 7-9650 

November 8th, 1967 = 

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 
131 West 86th Street 

New York, Ne. Ye 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I am enclosing herewith two drafts of 
letters to be sent out on the Jewish Center letter-~ 
head, in line with our practice in the past, 

May I ask you to please advise me whether 
I can go ahead and send out these two letters as they 
arée In case you wish to make some corrections, you 
are, of course, free to do sd» 

I would appreciate your kindness in author- 
izing me to send out these letters as soon as possible, 

Thanking you in advance, I am 

Cordially yours, 

Nowe & LL 

RABBI ISAAC B, FREILICH 
DIRECTOR, MANHATTAN DI 
STATE OF ISRAEL BONDS 

IBFsar 

Enclosure 

GREATER NEW YORK COMMITTEE 
“Chea Ps 7 a


